
       CARDINAL JOSEPH BERNARDIN CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
(PARISH REGIONAL SCHOOL)   9250 W. 167th Street, Orland Hills, IL  60477 

 Ph: 708.403.6525    Fax: 708.403.8621     www.cjbschool.org             

 
DAILY MASS  

Monday - Friday   8:00 am 
Sacred Heart Chapel 

 
FIRST SATURDAY MASS 

Monthly 8:00 am 

 
WEEKEND MASSES 

Saturday   4:30 pm 
Sunday  7:30 am, *9:30 am,  

11:30 am, and 6:00pm 
*Livestreamed Mass via Facebook. 

View our most current Mass on 
stjulie.org 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Every Saturday 3:00 pm-4:00pm 

Sacred Heart Chapel 
*Call the parish office for a private 

appointment if needed 
 

ADORATION OF THE 
BLESSED SACRAMENT 
Weekly: Thursdays, following   

8:00am Mass until 11:00am 
Monthly: First Fridays following 

8:00am Mass until 5:00pm 
Sacred Heart Chapel 

 
DEVOTIONAL PRAYER 
Rosary / Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Monday - Friday   8:30am 
Sacred Heart Chapel 

 
PRIVATE PRAYER 

Monday-Thursday   
8:30am— 4:30pm 

Friday  8:30 am—2:30 pm 
Mary Chapel 

October 22, 2023 

 How good is the good God! 
- St. Julie Billiart 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 



PARISH STAFF & CONTACT INFORMATION 
7399 West 159th St., Tinley Park, Illinois 60477    

Phone: 708.429.6767             Fax: 708.429.6788          
Office Hours: Monday-Thursday 8:30 AM-4:30 PM, Friday, 8:30 AM-2:30 PM  
Please use the Drop Box at the (West entrance) outside of the parish office doors for giving envelopes, reg-
istrations, correspondence & for Mass Intentions.    

*Our office closes for lunch daily between 12:00 PM-1:00 PM*  
Follow us on Facebook at: St. Julie Billiart Parish -or- YouTube at: St Julie Billiart Tinley Park IL   

Bulletins: Our bulletin is posted weekly on our 

website.  To receive an electronic copy directly from 

LPI, visit: www.parishesonline.com to sign up. Please 

patronize our generous advertisers.  For more 

information on advertising in our bulletin contact 800-

950-9952. 

Contact Info / Parish Data Base:  If you are moving or 

have any changes with your contact information 

(landline, cell number, email address) please 

contact the Parish Office by phone or email to 

update your information. 

Sick Calls / Hospitalization: Due to HIPAA privacy 

regulations, only the patient or family may notify the 

parish of any illness or hospitalization.  To arrange for 

a priest visit or to have holy communion brought to 

you, contact the office.  Sick list requests will run in 

our bulletin for three consecutive weeks at a time.   

Become a Registered Parishioner: All are invited to 

participate in the life and mission of the St Julie Billiart 

faith family.  Register in person or online by visiting our 

website: www.stjulie.org/new-member-form/ 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick: For an 

anointing, call the office 708.429.6767, Select Option 

1 

Sacrament of Baptism: Parents preparing for the birth 

of a child should contact Marianne Mueller to inquire 

about preparations.  marianne@stjulie.org  

Sacrament of Marriage:  Couples preparing for 

marriage should contact Marianne Mueller no less 

than six months in advance to secure a wedding 

date and to begin marriage preparations.  

marianne@stjulie.org 

St. Vincent de Paul: For information on the St Vincent 

de Paul Society or to request assistance for yourself 

or another person contact us directly at 708.429.6767 

x244.  Leave a message and someone will get back 

to you as soon as possible. 

CLERGY  

Rev. Tirso S. Villaverde, Jr, Pastor 

 frtirso@stjulie.org,  x219        

               

Rev. Roy Belocura, Associate Pastor  

 frroy@stjulie.org, x216   

 

Deacon Edward (& Sheila) Pluchar     

 deaconed@stjulie.org         

Deacon John (& Kathy) Benz              

 deaconjohn@stjulie.org 

Deacon Rich (& Irene) Miska              

 deaconrich@stjulie.org 

 
SPIRITUAL LIFE 

Marianne Mueller, Coordinator of Parish Prayer Life, 

 marianne@stjulie.org, x213          

John Ligda, Director of Sacred Music 

 john@stjulie.org, x229   

Kate Koszulinski, Music Ministry Admin Assistant 

 kate@stjulie.org  x215   

   

HUMAN CONCERNS 

Sheila Pluchar, Coordinator of Human Concerns                  

 sheila@stjulie.org, x232  

 
PARISH LIFE 

Nathan Roy, Director of Lifelong Faith Formation 

 nathan@stjulie.org, x212  

Peg Siebenaler,  Faith Formation Ministry Aide 

 peg@stjulie.org, x217   

Farrah Fojas, Faith Formation Ministry Aide 

 farrah@stjulie.org x227 

 

STEWARDSHIP              

Daniel Kollins, Facilities Engineer                  

 dan@stjulie.org, x228   

Neno Babic, Asst. Facilities Engineer 

 neno@stjulie.org x228     

Tony Serratore, Office Manager and Bookkeeper 

 tony@stjulie.org, x223 

 

FINANCE COUNCIL 

Deacon Rich Miska 

Carl Evans 

Cherry Llave 

Kay Kempke 

Dan Gallagher 

Tony Serratore (Staff Rep) 

PARISH COUNCIL 

Chris Conneely 

Nancy Gorman 

Barb Cirillo 

Jane Kilanowski 

Jeff Makuch 

Danny Salgado 

Nathan Roy (Staff Rep) 
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A MESSAGE FROM 
OUR PASTOR 

Whenever we reach the month of October, several things perhaps enter into our minds.  
Obviously, we would think of Halloween.  For many others, October marks autumn in 
full swing.  With the coming of autumn, we might have been hearing comments and 
seeing memes about pumpkin spice making its annual return.  Again, the month of 
October can evoke so many things in our imagination.  This weekend, I turn our 
attentions to two events that are usually connected with the month of October.  The two, 
though, have no connection one to the other.  The first is usually associated with 

“having fun” and the other has a direct connection with our Catholic faith.  

The first I speak of is the custom of Octoberfest (aka Oktoberfest).  When October comes around, many 
people look forward to celebrations of beer, bratwurst, and anything else German.  But, I suspect that many 
people do not even know the origins of Octoberfest.  We might have taken it for granted that October equals 
beer festival and it has always been so.  I did a little research. 

It turns out that Oktoberfest finds its origin in Munich, Germany in the region known as Bavaria.  It is 
towards the south of Germany near Austria.  All of Germany has been known for beer making and Bavaria is 
among the famous regions known for this craft.  However, it turns out that the festival of beer has a different 
origin other than beer making. 

On October 12, 1810, King Ludwig I married Princess Therese of Saxe-Hildburghausen.  The citizens of 
Munich were invited to join in the nuptial celebration.  The event took place in the fields just outside the city 
gates.  To honor the newlyweds, horse races were held and they have since become a part of many 
Octoberfest celebrations in Germany.  Along with the horse races, vendors came with their samples of beer 
and wine which perhaps became the origin of the beer festival we now know to be a central part of 
Octoberfest celebrations.  Lastly, no celebration would be complete without food, dancing, and 
merrymaking.  So, what originally was meant to be a wedding reception for the King and his bride has now 
developed into the annual celebration of Octoberfest.  Today, no Octoberfest would be complete without the 
customary beer, food, and merrymaking. 

In all of the parishes in which I have served, none of them ever held an Octoberfest—at least on a parish 
level.  For a while, I have wanted to do something like an Octoberfest.  This year, I am grateful that a group 
of parishioners came forward and volunteered to put something together for us.  However, since the beer 
and food are not technically German in origin, we changed the name.  So next weekend we will have our 
own version of Octoberfest.  On Saturday, October 28th after the 4:30pm Mass, all are invited to join in a 
celebration of food and craft beer from local breweries.  Again, the food and beer may not be German in 
origin but the idea is the same.  It is a time to come together to enjoy good food and drink and simply have a 
good time.   

On the religious level, October has also been known as the month of the Holy Rosary.  The feast of Our Lady 
of the Rosary was this past October 7th as it is every year.  The feast was instituted by Pope Pius V to 
commemorate a naval victory in the year 1571 over invading forces from the Ottoman Turks. The victory was 
attributed to the intercession of the Virgin Mary and by praying the Holy Rosary.  Since then, October has 
been designated as the Month of the Holy Rosary. 

The Rosary has been and remains a uniquely Catholic devotion.  Other religions have a custom of using 
stringed beads in prayer.  In that regard, we Catholics did not invent the tradition of using stringed beads in 
our prayer.  But, it was through Catholic custom that the Holy Rosary has become one of those devotions 
that distinguish us from all other Christian denominations. 

According to Catholic tradition, the Rosary finds its origins in St. Dominic (the founder of the Dominican  

 

Fr. Tirso Villaverde 
Pastor 
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OUR PARISH MINISTRIES 

Help Wanted! 
Can you sing? Our Cantor Guild is desperately in need of additional vocalists to help 
lead us in sung prayer during Weekend Liturgy.  
 
M I N I M U M  R E Q U I R E M E N T S  
Age: High School and older 
Training Needed: Must sing on pitch, maintain rhythm, enjoy singing, have an  
appreciation for music of various styles and genres.  
Time Commitment: About 3 hours per month – 2 masses and 30-mins of preparation 
each 
Duration of Commitment: While the average commitment is usually 12-months/1 
year, a minimum of 6-months is required. Reliability is critical to this ministry. 
Other: Music is prepared and shared with cantors weeks in advance. Private 
rehearsal and coaching is available upon request. Please contact the Music Office  
or see the Director after Mass.  

Order).  St. Dominic lived in the 13th century.  It is believed that the Virgin Mary appeared to St. Dominic 
and gave him the Rosary with the charge to promote the devotion.  Yet, even before the time of St. Dominic, 
there had been a custom of using a string of 150 beads.  In a time when the average person could not read, 
the 150 beads was a way to replace the 150 psalms found in the Old Testament with the recitation of 150 Our 
Fathers.  Even though that may have been the case, St. Dominic is still attributed with the origins of the Holy 
Rosary as we know it today. 

In more recent times, Catholics have been known to use the Holy Rosary in ways it may not have been 
intended.  For example, we might see the Rosary hanging from many rearview mirrors.  There was a time 
when the Rosary was used as a fashion jewelry.  Hopefully during these past weeks of October and even in 
the days remaining, we might have encouraged ourselves and others to use the Rosary in the way that it was 
intended.  Namely, the Rosary is a form of prayer—a way to be in communication with God—much more 
than it should be something that decorates our cars, homes, or even our necks.  October has been named the 
month of the Holy Rosary to commemorate a victory that was attained through the intercession of the Virgin 
Mary.  As October comes to a close, let us renew ourselves to praying the Rosary every day to remind 
ourselves that the prayers of the Virgin Mary will help us be victorious over the biggest battle we may ever 
encounter—the fight against the influence of the evil one. 

This Saturday, October 28th, again after the 4:30pm Mass in the north lot, come join us for a celebration of 
food and beer.  Since this is our first time having such a Fall Fest, please be advised that part of the parking 
lot aisle just in front of the church will be blocked off.  You can still access the sidewalk leading to the church 
for drop off and pick up of family members.   

Also, during the remaining days of October, let us turn to our Virgin Mother and pray the Rosary as she has 
requested.  Her desire is that we live lives in union with her son Jesus who is God Made Flesh.  Let us turn to 
prayer because it is only through a relationship with God that we will conquer sin and be victorious. 

Peace, 
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“Then repay to Caesar 
what belongs to Caesar 

and to God what belongs 
to God.” 

 
- Matthew 22:21 

Fr. Roy Belocura 
Associate Pastor 

“Feel like quitting? Remember your WHY!”, says one 
of the signs of the cheering crowd at the Chicago 
Marathon 2023. I  was having a blast running the 
marathon, having fun reading the signs from the 
funniest like “You are doing this just for a free 
banana?” to most touching and moving ones like the  
first one I mentioned. It was not until I had my first, 
among three, episodes of cramping between miles 17 
and 18 that I got to ponder seriously the message of 
that most moving sign—”Remember your WHY!” 
 
I have several WHYs in doing that marathon. Top of 
the list is to honor the legacy of service and 
dedication of the late Pat Kmak, Director of Religious 

Formation of St. 
Julie Billiart Parish 
for almost five 
decades, by raising 
money for the 
Faith Formation 
Fund named after 
her which benefits 
the families, 
catechists and 
young ones in need 
of assistance to 
receive faith 
formation. When I 
saw the WHY sign 

along that 26.2–mile running course, that’s what 
came to mind immediately. Add to that, the faith of 
the people who contributed to the cause for my 
doing the marathon. Donors believed that I could 
finish the marathon despite the fact that I don’t have 
an athletic background. That served as my fuel in 
completing the 18-week summer marathon training 
leading to the big day. 
 
To glorify the Lord God, Source of all gifts, is my 
ULTIMATE WHY. As St. Irenaeus said, “the glory of 
God is man fully alive.” Grow to become the best of 
who God made you to be, that’s how you glorify the 
Lord. Tap your potential and excel in it, that’s how 
you repay God for what you received from God. 

Join the First Meeting/Orientation of  
Team Saint Julie on Saturday— 

October 28th @ 9am in the Great Room. 
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nathan@stjulie.org 
 

708.429.6767 x212 

Nathan Roy 
 

Director of  Lifelong 
 

Faith Formation 

October 22, 2023 

OCTOBER IS THE 
MONTH OF THE 
HOLY ROSARY 

MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR 

 

Sun. Oct. 22 
Sunday Funday 
12:30-430pm 
Grade Level Mass 
& Port Lunch 
Event 
 
Sun. Oct. 29 
Youth Bonfire 
7:00-8:30pm 
 
Mon. Nov. 6 
Family Formation 
6:00-7:30pm 

  

Wed. Nov. 8 
Family Formation 
6:00-7:30pm 

Pictured above:   
 
The Children’s Liturgy Group gathers each 
Sunday morning during the 9:30am  mass. 
During this time the Gospel stories are discussed and 
explained on a level that the younger children are 
better able to understand.   Join us for the  
Childrens Liturgy! 

GRADE LEVEL MASS &                                                           
PORT   LUNCHES    

  
Today, October 22nd our 
students in Pre-K, 
Kindergarten & Grade One, 
along with their families will 
help prepare 300 
lunches for “The Port” after 
the 9:30am Mass.   
Making lunches for “The 
Port” has become part of our 
regular formation here at St. 
Julie.  (all are welcome to 
join.)  For more Information 
about The Port Ministries, 
please check out their 
website:  http://
www.theportministries.org/ 
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St. Julie 50th Anniversary News 

  
 

St. Julie Anniversary  
Dinner Dance Tickets 
will go on sale after  

Thanksgiving! 

Needed:  Raffle items for the Dinner Dance. 
Sponsors for the Dinner Dance and  

Anniversary Year Activities.   
 

Please contact Marianne@stjulie.org or 
sheila@stjulie.org for more information! 

Taste of St. Julie Cookbook 
Do you have a favorite family recipe?  We 
would love to share it as part of our 
Anniversary 
celebration!  Simply 
email or drop it off at 
the office at your 
convenience.  If you 
have a short story you 
would like to share 
about a particular 
recipe, please include 
it!  sheila@stjulie.org   Thank you! 

Do you have a story about St. Julie to share?  We would 
love to create a living history of St. Julie and we need 
your help!  If you have a story to share, please send it to 
sheila@stjulie.org 
We are excited to share what makes St. Julie so special 
with everyone! 

How Good is the  

Good God! 

St. Julie Billiart Parish celebrates her Anniversary every Thanksgiving.  This year, we will begin a 
journey toward our 50th Anniversary, 2024.    We hope you will join us for a year of special events 
and recalling all those who helped form our parish into the vibrant faith home it is today. 
 

“In Gratitude for all that St. Julie has given us as our faith home”  
 

We are so very grateful for our Priests and Deacons who have served St. Julie so faithfully.  In 
gratitude for their ministry here at St. Julie and the important role they played in our faith home, 
we want to take time to thank them!  We have invited our former pastors, associates and deacons 
to come celebrate with us so we can celebrate them!   
 

We will list the dates as we get them.  We encourage you to “PACK the PEWS!”  And to also 

write a note of “thanks and gratitude” for their ministry here at St. Julie.  Whether we know 
them personally or not, we can say thank you!  There will be boxes with their names right out-
side the library.  After they come, we will give them their box full of “gratitude” from all of us! 
 

To start us off, on DECEMBER 2, at the 4:30 Mass, Fr. Mike Grisolano 
will be here!  We will have light refreshments in the Parish Hall following this Mass.      
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PARISH CALENDAR AT A GLANCE: 

Sun 10/22 29TH Sunday of Ordinary Time 

10:00AM Port Lunches (PH) 

12:30PM Sunday Fun Day (DC)  

1:30PM  Baptisms  (Church)  

3:30PM  7 Parish Car Caravan Pilgrimage 

7PM    Youth Gathering After Mass-(PH) 

 

Mon 10/23 

8:30AM    Contribution Assessment Group (GR) 

6:00PM     RCIA (DC) 

6:30PM  SVdP Meeting (CR) 

7:00PM     AA Meeting (DC) 

7:00PM     St. Peregrine Novena (SHC) 

Tues 10/24 

8:45AM    The Search small group (GR) 

7PM  Choir Rehearsal (PH) 

Wed 10/25 

6:30PM  SPRED Formation  (Church and PH) 

Thu 10/26 

  No events 

Fri 10/27     

  SWSG Choir Practice (PH) 

Sat 10/28 

5:30PM  Fall Fest (DC parking lot) 

6:30PM  AA Meeting-(DC) 

Sun 10/29 30TH Sunday of Ordinary Time 

7PM    Youth Gathering After Mass-(PH) 

 
 

PH– Parish Hall SHC-Sacred Heart Chapel 
DC-  Divine Center  CR-Conference Room 
GR-   Great Room   
 

 

Readings for the week of October 22, 2023 
Sunday: Is 45:1, 4-6/Ps 96:1, 3, 4-5, 7-8, 9-10  
  (7b)/1 Thes 1:1-5b/Mt 22:15-21  
Monday: Rom 4:20-25/Lk 1:69-70, 71-72, 73-75/
  Lk 12:13-21  
Tuesday: Rom 5:12, 15b, 17-19, 20b-21/Ps 40:7- 
  8a, 8b-9, 10, 17/Lk 12:35-38 
Wednesday: Rom 6:12-18/Ps 124:1b-3, 4-6, 7-8/Lk 
  12:39-48  
Thursday: Rom 6:19-23/Ps 1:1-2, 3, 4 and 6/Lk  
  12:49-53 
Friday:  Rom 7:18-25a/Ps 119:66, 68, 76, 77, 93, 
  94/Lk 12:54-59 
Saturday: Eph 2:19-22/Ps 19:2-3, 4-5/Lk 6:12-16  
Next Sunday: Ex 22:20-26/Ps 18:2-3, 3-4, 47, 51 (2)/1 
Thes 1:5c-10/Mt 22:34-40 
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ST. VINCENT dePAUL  
Do you know someone who can 
use some assistance?   
 
The St. Julie SVdP Chapter is a 

dedicated group  who seek to help those in need. 
If you or someone you know is in need of 
temporary assistance, we may be able to help. 
Our group is trained to assess all situations in 
order to best serve the community.    

When you call, please don’t hang up.  You will 
be guided through the phone system.   Please 
leave your name and a number where you can be 
reached and a team member will respond within 
24 hours.   Our phone number will appear as 
“blocked”.  Please assist us by answering the call 
so we can begin the process of sharing 
information with you.    708-429-6767 x244.    

**Please do not call other extensions and leave 
messages.   It will take longer to return your 
calls.   

OCTOBER  -  Top 3 Needs for 
theTinley Park   Food Pantry: 
1.Cereal —any kind 
2.Peanut Butter —any kind   
3.Jelly—any brand 
Donations can be placed on the 
Generosity cart.  Thank you! 

The Tinley Park Food Panty is open every 

Wednesday from 8:30am—1:00pm with a short break for 
lunch at Noon.  If you need food assistance or know 
someone who could use a lift, please share this 
information.   
We are located in the Tinley Park Methodist Church.  
6875 173rd Pl  Tinley Park, IL 60477    (708) 614-7739  

Care for Creation      
"Respect for life… extends also to the rest of creation…” 

            —Pope John Paul II 

 

Avoid products containing palm oil 
at the grocery store. 

Palm oil is a popular vegetable oil used in candy bars, snack foods, cookies, baked 
goods, packaged foods, and personal care products. Too often palm oil tree 
plantations destroy enormous tracts of virgin tropical forests, exploit child labor, grab 

land from local communities and devastate critical habitat for elephants, orangutans, and tigers. The burning 
of tropical forests for palm oil plantations also releases enormous amounts of CO2 into the atmosphere. 
Compare labels and try to avoid products with palm oil. 

With Halloween coming up, consider buying candy without palm oil. More info at: 
https://productswithoutpalmoil.com/palm-oil-free-candy/ 

St. Julie St. Vincent DePaul Conference will be 
participating along with neighboring parishes in the 

annual “Bundle Weekend”. 
This will take place on Saturday, October 21                  

and Sunday, October 22. 
There will be a Truck in the North Parking Lot where  

you can drop off your clothing donations.  Folks will be  
there to assist you. 

Most needed items are clothing, any type of winter 
wear, socks, shoes, boots, gloves, hats, coats, 
sweatshirts, etc.  All sizes are welcome!   Thank you so 
much! 

Is God calling you? 
Do you consider yourself a naturally caring, 
compassionate and giving person?  If so, come 
and share your gifts with people in need by 
joining the Society of St. Vincent de Paul.  Next 
weekend more information will be shared about 
the spirituality and works of the Society of St. 
Vincent de Paul at the Parish Masses. 
Please contact Tom Moritz, St. Julie SVdP  
Conference at  708—429 6767  X 244 .  Tom or 
Deacon Ed can answer your questions!      
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YOU ARE 
INVITED! 

 

Veterans’ Luncheon—
November 12 
 
All veterans, young and old 
are welcome to join us for a 

special luncheon in their honor. 
 
The Parish Hall doors open at  12:15pm. 
 
Come join us and bring a guest.  This is our small 
way of saying “Thank you for all that  you have 
done for us!” 
All of our Veterans will be given a special blessing 
at our weekend Masses.  All are welcome!   
 
Thank you for your service to our nation! 
 
If you can volunteer to help us set up for the 
luncheon on Saturday or serve at the luncheon on 
Sunday, please let us know.  Email 
sheila@stjulie.org    Thank you so much!   If you 
have a group / family who would like to make 
“thank you for your service” cards / notes, we 
would love to give them out! 

 
 

 
Thanksgiving Day Dinner  

 
Every year St. Julie offers a delicious home cooked 
meal for all those who would like one!  The reasons 
folks reserve a meal vary.  Some find themselves 
alone.  Some families are separated by the miles.  
Some are just not able to cook the big Thanksgiving 
feast.  For some, the cost overwhelms them. 
Whatever the reason is, it doesn’t matter.  We are 
here for you. 

St. Julie celebrates her Parish Anniversary every 
year on Thanksgiving Day. 

We don’t think there is a better way to celebrate 
than to offer our gratitude for all that we have been 

given by serving others. 
On November 4 / 5, there will be sign ups in the  
Narthex for anyone who would like to help by       
donating food items for the dinner.  If you can help 
serve, we can use some extra hands too! 
 
If you know of someone who would like to sign up 
for a meal, that information will be in an upcoming 
bulletin. 
 
Thank you for always being the generous parish that 
you are! 

Happy Anniversary to all! 

 
 
 
We invite you to consider joining us this year as we 
begin making lunches for The Port.  Here are some 
needed items to get us started for the year.   
 
Individual wrapped chips      Extra Large Lunch Bags                                                                         
Individual wrapped snacks            
 (fruit snacks, rice krispy treats, etc)                                                 
Granola Bars   Napkins   Fold over sandwich baggies 
 
Upcoming PORT Lunch Dates: 
October 22  at 10:15am in the 
Parish Hall 
November 5  at  10:15  in the 
Parish Hall 
See you there!! 

Crisis Center                         
24 Hour   Hotline:                          

708-429-SAFE (7233) 

OCTOBER IS DOMESTIC VIOLENCE          
AWARENESS MONTH 

Domestic violence is a pattern of behavior in any 
intimate relationship whereby one partner seeks to 
gain or maintain power and control over the other. 
Abuse can be physical, sexual, emotional, economic 
and psychological. The abuser takes action or makes 
threats that influence the other person. This includes 

any behaviors that frighten, intimidate, terrorize, 
manipulate, hurt, humiliate, blame, injure, or wound 
someone.  Domestic violence can happen to anyone 

of any race, age, sexual orientation, religion,             
or gender. 
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WE REMEMBER OUR BELOVED DEAD  

Eternal rest grant unto them and let  
perpetual light shine upon them 

 
John “Jack” McGrath 

Mary Staisiunas (wife of Joseph) 

THOSE IN NEED OF HEALING 

 
Eric Mungcal, Colette Hurley,  

Mary Kay Keating, Vincent Keating, 
Dennis Beaupre, Cora Dionisio,  

James Osmolski, Mary Ellen Bregan,  
Toni Sirvid, David Weihs, Mark Mueller, 
Helen Reese, Richard Biel, Kevin Socha 

 

ST. PEREGRINE NOVENA  
 

The Novena is held weekly in our 

Sacred Heart Chapel at 7pm.  Check 

the parish calendar (www.stjulie.org) 

for the most up-to-date information. 
 

St. Peregrine Novena #6 

 Week # 9—Monday, October 23 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Saturday, October 21—4:30pm 
†James Fernatt, †Jimmy Arendarczyk,  

†Terry & Richard Sharp, †Francis Pannaralla,  
†John Casey,  †Marian Kienzle, L Matt Pfannkuche 

†Anna Stoklosa, †Stanislaw Stoklosa,  
†Maria Misterka, †Stanislaw Misterka 

Sunday, October 22—7:30am 
L Michael Kopera, †Chester & Mildred Faron,  

 †Jack Norris 
Sunday, October 22-9:30am  

†Deceased members of the Alice & James Murphy 
family, †Joseph & Mary Schulok, †Thomas Kula, 

†Gabriela Kowalczyk, †James & Theresa Jesernik, 
†Eugeniusz, Piotr & Wladyslawa Kryszezuk, †Piotr, 

Karolina, Jan, Krystyna, Wojcieh & Adam Polosa  

Sunday, October 22—11:30am  
†Stanley, Frances, Jerry & Dennis Kilanowski,  

†Richard Garcia, †Corazon Manzano,  
†Mariano Manzano 

Sunday, October 22—6:00pm 
Intentions of the people of St. Julie parish 

Monday, October 23—8:00am 
Intentions of the people of St. Julie parish  

Tuesday, October 24—8:00am  
†Michael A. Tomaselli, †Sophie Faron,  

†Roberta Farley 
Wednesday, October 25—8:00am 

†Patrick Borowski, †Todd Jaworek, †Chester Klish 
 Thursday, October 26—8:00am    

†Sabina Walczak  
Friday, October 27—8:00am 

†Florence Sims  
Saturday, October 28—4:30pm 

Intentions of the people of St. Julie parish 
Sunday, October 29—7:30am 

†Deceased members of the Faron & Gatto families, 
†Edward & Ann Weston, L Michael Kopera,  
†Janina & August Boron, †Richard Kopera, 

†Jadwiga & Michael Kopera, †Richard Boron, 
†Margaret Drzewiecki 

Sunday, October 29-9:30am  
L Matt & Kristin Good, †Jo Ann Reiland,  

†Joseph Conte, †Sam Marino  

Sunday, October 29—11:30am  
†Theresa Lavan, †Josephine Dimperio 

Sunday, October 29—6:00pm 
Intentions of the people of St. Julie parish 

 
+- Deceased 
L– Living 

“For my flesh is true food, 
and my blood is true drink. 
Whoever eats my flesh and 
drinks my blood remains in 

me and I in him.” 
John 6:56 



OCTOBER 22, 2023  29TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
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SJB MONTHLY 50/50 RAFFLE  
 

•$5 per entry (Entries must be submitted in our preprinted salmon colored envelopes only. 

•No limit to the number of entries per person per month, but each $5 entry must be 
submitted in a separate envelope (Any amount in a single envelope that exceeds $5 will 
automatically be considered a donation to the general fund, and that 
envelope will still be considered a single entry.)   For details, please visit 
stjulie.org. 

•PLEASE USE THESE ENVELOPES FOR THE 50/50 RAFFLE ONLY.   

 

FAITH DIRECT-ON LINE GIVING 

 

Signing up with a recurring gift is easy, and Faith Direct will help if you need assistance.  

You may call their Customer Service team at 866.507.8757 or email info@faithdirect.net.  I 

ask you to give eGiving your prayerful consideration so we can continue to help those who 

thirst for the love and acceptance of our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  The more 

parishioners we have signed up for eGiving, the more consistent and predictable our 

offertory will be each month.  This will help us do even more 

to spread Christ’s love in our community.   
 

Peace,     Fr. Tirso Villaverde 

       

 

WEEKLY AND FISCAL YEAR TO DATE GIVING 
 

(OUR FISCAL YEAR RUNS FROM July 1 to June 30) 

October 8 and 15 
      

Budgeted         $ 38,390.00 
Collected          $ 23,412.00 

    Faith Direct      $ 18,817.00 
   Under/Over Budget $   2,839.00 

Fiscal  Year-to-Date  
   

 Budgeted    $   307,120.00 
 Collected      $   170,913.00 

                Faith Direct $   105,923.00 
Under/Over Budget $      30,284.00 
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OPEN 
24

HOURS

• Two Touchless Automatic and  
Four Self Serve Bays

• Dry Vacuums • Vending • Pet Wash
AUTOMATIC TOKENS

5 for $20 ($550 Wash)
17502 Duvan Dr., Tinley Park

(SW Corner Duvan & 175th St.)

VALID 6/25/23 THRU 7/21/24.

COLONIAL CHAPEL
FAMILY OWNED FUNERAL HOME 

PRIVATE ON-SITE CREMATORY 

Ed Damstra & Mark Birmingham, Directors 

15525 S. 73rd Ave. (155th & Harlem)  

Orland Park 

708-532-5400 • Colonialchapel.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME Chris Williams

cwilliams@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2234

WE DO ALL
PLUMBING
REPAIRS

Family Owned Business Built on Trust
With over 30 Years Experience

All Work Guaranteed • Free Estimates   Lic.#055-043295

708.203.7057
www.drcplumbingandsewer.com

PARISHIONERDISCOUNT

Proudly Family Owned and Operated 
by The Jarka Family Since 1962

WWW.LAWNFH.COM

BURBANK 
(708) 636-2320

  ORLAND PARK 
(708) 429-3200
TINLEY PARK 
(708) 532-3100

Funeral
Cremation
Memorials
Pre-Planing
Grief  Support
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Free Roof Inspection

708-253-2561
www.HeritageRoofers.net

State Licensed, Bonded & Fully Insured

D&D
CONCRETE

40 Years Experience
• Patios • Sidewalks • Driveways  

• Garage Slabs • Foundations

Licensed - Bonded - Insured

FREE ESTIMATES 
708.429.2424

Dave Manthei, Owner

SCHROEDER - LAUER
FUNERAL HOME

Family Owned & Operated Since 1941

3227 Ridge Rd., Lansing                  (708) 474-0024
JOSEPH LAUER * ROBERT COLE                   www.shroederlauer.com

Illinois
CatholicMatch.com/IL

Music with Laura
            

  Private Piano  
          & Voice Lessons 

Laura Bush • 708.687.9337
mu s i c l e s s o n s w i t h l a u ra . c o m

CRESTWOOD, IL 60445 
(708) 439-4447        robert@alldaycomfort1.com

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS 
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!
 

CONTACT ME  
Chris Williams

 
cwilliams@4LPi.com • (800) 950-9952 x2234


